
Maruleng Municipality MPAC hearing is proceeding in The Oaks Community Hall 
 
The Municipal Public Accounts account committee is currently conducting a public hearing on the 
2020/2021 annual report.  The aim of the meeting is to promote transparency and accountable 
government in the Municipality. The public hearing is held at The Oaks Community hall and broadcast 
live on Maruleng Municipality Facebook.  
 
The question asked by Four members of MPAC are being answered by the Acting Mayor, Cllr.Trevor 
Tshehla through the Municipal Manager, Mr Magabane T.G 
 
The MPAC committee is chaired by Cllr, Bishop Raganya who is also a ward councillor for Ward 13.  
 

 
 



 
 

 



 



 



 


